
Good morning, Business Managers/Employer Benefits Contacts! 
 
Please remove this introduction message and forward the below email and attachment to your benefit 
eligible employees at your earliest convenience.  This email is regarding the new Dental ID cards coming 
their way in late December 2023.  As always, I appreciate your assistance in distributing this 
communication. 
 
Thank you! 
Stephanie Weider  
_____________________________________________________________________________________
______________________ 
 
Dear Employee,  
 
A new year is around the corner, and with a new year comes new Dental ID cards!!  If you are enrolled in 
the Archdiocese health insurance plan, please be aware that you will be receiving a new Dental ID card 

in the mail around late December – be sure to keep an eye out for it      .  To enhance protection of your 
personal information, Delta Dental has assigned all members with a new Member ID Number that you 
can provide at the provider’s office in lieu of your Social Security Number to verify dental benefits.  That 
new Member ID Number is indicated on the new Dental ID cards you will be receiving in the mail.  The 
attached flyer includes additional information for your reference. 
 
Please note, these new Dental ID cards are only to be used effective 1/1/2024 and ongoing, so you 
will need to keep and use your current Dental ID card(s) for any dental services you have prior to 
1/1/2024.      
 
Thank you! 
 

For any benefits information or forms, please visit our Benefits/Human Resources webpage on 
the Archdiocese website at https://www.archstl.org/human-resources/benefits-and-forms. 
 
God Bless, 
  
Stephanie Weider 

Benefits Specialist 

Office of Human Resources 

Archdiocese of St. Louis 
20 Archbishop May Drive 
St. Louis, MO 63119 
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